
                                                                                             

                                                                                       Charter School 

 

Elementary School 
   

August 16, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

A wonderful opportunity is awaiting you!  The Elementary School will be hosting our OPEN HOUSE on the 

following dates:   

                          Primary Center – Monday, August 20th   

                      Intermediate Center – Monday, August 27th   

                     4th & 5th Grade Center – Tuesday, August 28th    

 

This will be a special time for parents to learn about the curriculum used in the classroom.  You will hear 

about your child’s daily schedule and learn valuable tips on how to help your child at home.  Your child’s 

homeroom teacher has planned a very informative presentation and we hope you can join us.  The 

schedule will be as follows: 

                                     Open House Begins: 6:00 PM 

        Welcome & Announcements         6:00 - 6:05 

  Session One    6:05 – 6:45  Teacher Presentation   

  Session Two    6:50 – 7:30  Teacher Presentation 

 

The two sessions are designed to offer you the opportunity to visit with our special area teachers too.  

Our special area teachers (art, music, Spanish, P.E. and media specialist) have an informational 

presentation for you to attend during both of the sessions.  All teachers will have the same presentation 

during both sessions.  To help prevent overcrowding in the classrooms, it would be greatly appreciated if 

everyone with a last name beginning with A – L would attend the Special Areas Presentation during the 

first session.  All parents with a last name beginning with M – Z will attend their child’s classroom 

teacher presentation during the first session.  For the second session the groups would then switch.     

 

The open house is designed for parents to get to know the teacher, classroom procedures and policies as 

well as learn how to help your child do their best.  It is our hope that your time spent here helps to 

ensure a successful year.  We ask that students and siblings not accompany you for the open house so 

that your attention may be focused on the information that has been prepared for you by the teachers.  

The school playground will be closed during open house.   

 

We will use the scanners to track Parent Involvement for this event so please bring your PI card. 

 

See you soon! 

Mrs. LeAnne Yerk 

Principal 


